

# Satellite Learning Sheet Monday, February 5<sup>th</sup>

	BIBLE/DEVOTION CONTRACTOR OF THE PROPERTY OF T
	<ol> <li>Practice the Bible Verse: Practice all of Psalm 100 (use the motions we learned in class to help you).</li> <li>Bible Devotional: Parents, please do a Bible devotion with your child.</li> </ol>
	READING / WRITING
	1. <b>Language Arts Workbook:</b> The Ten Commandments (169 – 170)
	- Read the story on page 169
	- Answer the questions on page 169 and 170
	2. Book Report:
ST 152	- Continue reading your book.
	LANGUAGE ARTS / WRITING
	1. Quotation Marks
	- Fill in the missing quotation marks.
	- Underline the verbs and circle the nouns in each sentence.
	2. <u>Cursive:</u> Complete page 41 (letter r practice) in your workbook.
	SPELLING
	Spelling:
	- Choose an activity on your February Spelling Activity Menu (in the <u>writing section</u> of your binder)
- 00°	MATH
	1. Math Review Packet:
	- Find the math review packet in the math section of your binder.
	- Complete about 10 problems.
	2. Fraction Pizza: DUE TOMORROW
	- Complete your fraction pizza
	SCIENCE
	Science Packet: Water Cycle
	- Complete page 171

Student's Name: My child has completed all Satellite Learning assignments (initials) Parent Comments (questions/concerns):

Don't forget to read and fill out your reading log!



#### Reading Comprehension

### Read the passage.

#### The Ten Commandments

Moses and the children of Israel camped in the desert in front of Mount Sinai. God told Moses to meet Him on the mountain. God's chosen people needed rules to guide them because they had seen the Egyptians worshipping false gods and doing many sinful things. God wanted to show them the best way to live.

Moses went up the mountain, and for 40 days God spoke with Moses there. God also carved rules for the people into tablets of stone with His finger. When Moses started back down Mount Sinai toward the Israelite camp, he heard the people shouting. Their shouts didn't sound like those of a battle, but rather like a party. As Moses got closer, he could see what was happening in the camp. The people had used gold to make an idol shaped like a cow, and they were worshipping it.

Moses was so angry that he threw the stone tablets to the ground and they broke. God had just performed miracles to deliver them from Egypt, yet they had chosen to turn away from worshipping the one true God. They had to suffer a terrible plague as punishment for their sin. Moses destroyed the idol and reestablished order in the camp. He went back to the mountain, and again the Lord carved the rules for the Israelites on stone tablets. This time when Moses returned to camp, the people were waiting for the rules the Lord had written for them.

#### Underline the correct answer.

1. What is the name of the mountain where Moses meets God?

Mount Tabor

Mount Argrat

Mount Singi

2. How long is Moses on the mountain?

30 days

40 days

50 days

Write th	ne answer on the line.
3. W	here do Moses and the children of Israel camp?
<b>4.</b> Ho	ow many commandments does God write?
5. W	hat is the gold idol shaped like?
6. N	umber the sentences in order to create a summary for the passage.
	Moses returns to the Israelites to find them worshipping an idol.
	Moses and God speak for 40 days on Mount Sinai where God carves rules onto stone tablets.
	— When Moses returns to the Israelites, the people are not worshipping an idol, but are waiting for the rules the Lord has written.
	Moses goes back to the mountain, and God carves the rules onto stone tablets once again.
-	Moses breaks the stone tablets and destroys the idol.
Answer	the question in a complete sentence.
<b>7.</b> W	/hy do God's chosen people need rules to guide them?
_	
	/hy do you think Moses is angry when he sees the people worshipping n idol?
	Vhat do you think the people do once they receive the rules that the Lord as written for them?
Ş <del></del>	

## "Quotation Marks"

Directions: Add quotation marks to show who is speaking. Bonus: Underline the verbs and circle the nouns in each sentence



- 1. I need a drink of water, said Jenny.
- 2. Where are you going? asked Ben.
- 3. We went to the library on Wednesday, stated Mrs. Jones.
- 4. That scared me! exclaimed Miss Beth.
- 5. Mom, can we have ice cream for dinner? asked Victor.
- 6. Tammy asked, When do you take ballet?
- 7. Do you want to go camping on Saturday? asked Dad.
- 8. Of course! Sally yelled. I would love to come to your party!
- 9. Oh no! The dog ate my homework! yelled Timmy.
- 10. Are we going on a field trip tomorrow? asked Sally.
- 11. Robert asked, Is there really a pot of gold at the end of the rainbow?
- 12. I went to the library on Tuesday, said Ginger, to finish my report.
- 13. Matt replied, Yes, I really enjoyed the movie.
- 14. Do you want a slice of pizza? asked Jeremy.
- 15. Is she okay? asked the teacher.
- 16. I don't feel so good, moaned Matthew.
- 17. What did you say? asked Henry.
- 18. Absolutely not! replied Mom.
- 19. Take out the trash, said Dad. It is starting to smell stinky.
- 20. Jessie whispered, I hope I get a puppy for my birthday.